
Harvest Festival Workshops 17 March 
 

Sustainable Glenorchy is holding a harvest festival on Sunday 17 March, 
11am - 3pm at the Village Green (weather permitting) or in the Hall. As 

well as music, games, excess harvest food and reusable items to share, 
there will be workshops for and by locals interested in any sustainable 

practice. 
 

Workshop suggestions so far include: 
 

• Discussing the options for sustainable wastewater management for 
Glenorchy residents. Speak to our own resident authority on wastewater. 

 
• How to make sourdough loaves 

 
• How to make sauerkraut 

 
• Understanding herbalism 

 
• Organic gardening 

 
We would love to hear from you if you would like to present a workshop 
or if there are topics you'd like to learn about. There's a wealth of talent 

in our community and this can be a great opportunity to share it in a 
relaxed and fun setting. 

 
Please contact sustainableglenorchy@gmail.com  

or karenpronk@hotmail.com, phone 0224994292, or any active 
Sustainable Glenorchy member.  

Get in early to improve your chances! 
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